

Fontana Unified School District

Every Student Successful | Engaging Schools | Empowered Communities

9680 Citrus Avenue • P. O. Box 5090 • Fontana • California 92334-5090 • (909) 357-5000 • www.fusd.net

Mark Denny, City Manager

8353 Sierra Ave.

Fontana, Ca 92335

Dear Mr. Denny

This letter is a request for the donation of five surplus vehicles to be used by the Fontana School Police Department. The following explains the benefits to our District, our Police Department, and the City of Fontana.

As the District Safety Coordinator, we will be using these vehicles for our prestigious FLIP program and allow our officers to make home visits and other donation pickups. Including, using the trucks for loading supplies for our range days and other various police activities. We will also use these vehicles as undercover units, for special events and details.

We listed below would like to accept the following donated vehicles:

9/13/21

- Unit No. 7091, a White 2010, Ford F150 Vin No. 1FTFW1CV1AFA85791
- Unit No. 7482, a Blue 2014, Ford F150 Vin No. 1FTFW1CF0EKE39791
- Unit No. 9649, a Black 2006, Honda Accord Vin No. 1HGCM66346A020200
- Unit No. 1845, a 2008, White F250 SVS Body Vin 1FTSX20548EC83982
- Unit No. 1749, a 2007, White F250 SVS Body Vin 1FTSX20527EA91717

Thank you for your assistance in this endeavor.

Sincerely Kris Stevens, District Safety Coordinator

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Joe Armendarez Adam Perez Jennifer Quezada, Ed.D. Mary B. Sandoval Marcelino "Mars" Serna SUPERINTENDENT Randal S. Bassett

Telecommunications Device for the Deaf (909) 357-5018